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From: Wendy
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2269
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 1:54:00 PM


As a longtime Oregon resident, cancer survivor, and parent to a young
child, I am deeply invested in the passage - and funding of - HB 2269. It's
time Oregon stepped up its game to protect its residents, not just its
industry.


Wendy Ferguson
4837 SE Raymond Street
Portland, Or 97206
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